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“Success is not just what you accomplish in 
your life, it is about what you inspire others to 

do” 

Mission statement: We are a Catholic School that is Christ centered and lives Mercy values.  
Our mission is to nurture faith, to grow community, and to achieve excellence. 

Value for the Term 4: Service Service is about help-
ing others. You help others because it is what God wants 
you to do.  

Whatõs Happening This Week  

Greetings 
Welcome back to Term 4. In no time at all it will be 
the end of the school year as this is only a 9-week 
term. 
The Year 8 students had a wonderful trip to Welling-
ton during the last week of last term. They had a 
very busy programme visiting such a variety of ven-
ues. They were outstanding ambassadors for our 
school and Ms Harwood said that they were a joy to 
take away. A special thanks to Ms Harwood for her 
passion and organisation so that this once in a life 
time experience was possible for the children. Thank 
you also to the parents who assisted with the fund-
raising before the trip and to the parents who provid-
ed supervision during the visit. 
The School Fair of November 4 is only a short time 
away. Please keep supporting the fair to ensure it is 
successful. Room 10 are collecting blocks of choco-
late this week for the Chocolate Wheel. Next week it 
will be Room 11 and then Room 12. We would also 
appreciate the children bringing items for the second 
hand toy and book stall. Next Friday October 26 we 
have a Mufti Day. We ask the children to bring along 
a bottle for the Mystery Bottle Stall which is  
explained elsewhere in the newsletter.  
The optional swimming programme begins on  
Thursday November 15 and continues for 10 lessons. 
If you want your child to be involved, you need to 
have paid the $53.00 before swimming starts or have 
made arrangements through me to pay it off. Many 
of you have already paid at the beginning of the 
year. If you are unsure, please check with Sandra at 
the office email admin@olv.school.nz 
The planned Parish/School Mass is not being held on 
November 4 as the church will not be open by that 
date. We hope to have this postponed to Sunday  
December 2nd. 
Come along and join the children at Athletics Sports 
tomorrow starting at 9:20am. 
Have an enjoyable Labour Weekend. No school on 
Monday. 
 
Best wishes 
Denis 

School Diary  

19 October Parish Mass 
19 October Chocolates—Rm 10  
 
19 October  Athletics Day 
 
22 October Labour Day 
   School closed 
 
24 October  Choir—Horncastle Arena 
   7-9pm 
 
26 October Mufti day—mystery bottle  
   donation for the fair 
 
1 Nov  West Zones Athletics 
 
4 Nov  School Fair—Sunday 
 
 
3 Dec  Ko Tane Rm 4 & 8 
 
12 Dec  Yr 8 Leavers Dinner 
 
13 Dec   6pm EOY Mass & Prize 
   giving to follow 
 
14 Dec  Rm 7 & 8 Jellie Park 
 
14 Dec  Last day of school 
   School finishes at 12:30pm 

Mystery Bottle Mufti Day 
On Friday 26 October we are having a mystery 
bottle mufti day for the school fair. Pupils are in-
vited to wear mufti clothes and bring along a  
bottle of something wrapped up for us to sell at 
the fair. It could be a store-bought bottle of 
sauce, drink or a jar of something. Otherwise you 
can get creative and use an empty bottle to put 
your own things in such as lollies, pegs, coloured 
pencils etc. Please check the expiry date and 
wrap the bottle up - you can use wrapping paper 
or even newspaper.  
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Principalõs Award 

Last termôs  Principalôs Award goes to Emily M 
for being a kind, caring, positive, reliable, 
helpful and hard working person. Emily is al-
ways supportive of others and always does 
her best. Her attitude to others and 
her  learning is a great example to others. A 
top rate role model.  

Welcome to OLV  

Welcome to Anika who has started in Room 4 and to Julien who has started in our New Entrant 
class with Mrs Shaw.  We hope you both enjoy your time at OLV. 
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Prayer Packs  

This weekôs Prayer Packs go to Alexis, Anne, Charlie, John, Madelyne, Elza, Liam, Louis and  
Honor. 
 
Please bring the Prayer Packs back on Friday morning. 

From the DRS  

 

hŎǘƻōŜǊ - ǘƘŜ ƳƻƴǘƘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ wƻǎŀǊȅΗ ¸ŜǎΣ ǿŜ ŀǎǎƻŎƛŀǘŜ ǘƘŜ ƳƻƴǘƘ ƻŦ hŎǘƻōŜǊ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ  
ǊŜŎƛǘŀǝƻƴ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ wƻǎŀǊȅΦ !ǘ ǘƘƛǎ ƭƛƴƪ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ CƻƻŘ ŦƻǊ CŀƛǘƘ ǎƛǘŜΣ CŀǘƘŜǊ WƻƘƴ hΩ/ƻƴƴƻǊ ŜȄǇƭŀƛƴǎ 
ƛƴ ǎƛƳǇƭŜ ŘŜǘŀƛƭ ǿƘŀǘ ǿŜ ƳŜŀƴ ōȅ ΨǇǊŀȅƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ wƻǎŀǊȅΩΦ CŀǘƘŜǊ WƻƘƴ ŜȄǇƭŀƛƴǎ ǘƘŀǘ ά 
¢ƘŜ wƻǎŀǊȅ ƛǎ ƴƻǘ ŀ ǇǊŀȅŜǊ ǘƻ aŀǊȅ ōǳǘ ŀ ǇǊŀȅŜǊ ŀƭƻƴƎǎƛŘŜ aŀǊȅΣ  
ŜƴƧƻȅƛƴƎ ƘŜǊ ƛƴǘŜǊŎŜǎǎƛƻƴ ƻƴ ƻǳǊ ōŜƘŀƭŦ ǿƘƛƭŜ ǘƻƎŜǘƘŜǊ ŎŜƴǘŜǊƛƴƎ 
ƻǳǊ ŦƻŎǳǎ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ƭƛŦŜ ƻŦ /ƘǊƛǎǘΦέ  
 
wŜŀŘ ŀƴŘ ŬƴŘ ƻǳǘ ƳƻǊŜ ōȅ ŎǳǩƴƎ ŀƴŘ ǇŀǎǝƴƎ  ǘƘƛǎ ƭƛƴƪΗ    
 https://foodforfaith.org.nz/2018/10/praying-with-christ/ 
 

https://foodforfaith.org.nz/2018/10/praying-with-christ/
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ICAS Awards  

L/!{ !²!w5{ 
 

! ōƛƎ ŎƻƴƎǊŀǘǳƭŀǝƻƴǎ ǘƻ ǘƘŜǎŜ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜƛǊ ŀǿŀǊŘǎ ƛƴ L/!{ ǘƘƛǎ ȅŜŀǊΦ !ƭǎƻ 
ǿŜƭƭ ŘƻƴŜ ǘƻ ŀƭƭ ǘƘŜ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǿƘƻ ǇŀǊǝŎƛǇŀǘŜŘ ƛƴ ǘƘŜǎŜ ŀǎǎŜǎǎƳŜƴǘǎΦ 

 
/ŜǊǝŬŎŀǘŜǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ƎƛǾŜƴ ƻǳǘ ŀǘ CǊƛŘŀȅ ƳƻǊƴƛƴƎ ŀǎǎŜƳōƭȅ ƻƴ нсǘƘ hŎǘƻōŜǊ Φ 

 
 
 
Mathematics: 
Savanna Tantirige ï Credit 
Hannah Marriott - Credit 
Pavlos Palaiologos - Credit 
Anne Daymon ï Merit 
Ysabella De Leon-Ichon ï Merit 
 
 
English (Reading) 
Madde Sales ï Credit 
Pavlos Palaiologos ï Merit 
 
Spelling 
Alyssa Willetts ï Credit 
Anne Baril ï Credit 
Ysabella De Leon-Ichon ï Credit 
Portia Boyd - Merit 
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Room 10  

Louie for working hard at writing time and 
producing some great stories.  

 

Rowan for amazing artwork and adding 
lots of extra details.  

Room 7  

Rhian for always showing the Mercy value of  
Service. You are always willing to help others 

both in Room 7 and around the school. Ka rawe!  
  

Alexis for always showing the Mercy value of Ser-
vice. You go above and beyond what is expected 

of you. An amazing job being office monitor by 
yourself this week. Tino pai!  

 

Hannah for always being willing to help out 
around the classroom. If you see a job that needs 

to be done, you get stuck into it without being 
asked to.  

Room 11  

Caleb for improvement in sharing his thoughts 
and ideas in class . 

 

Sharon for overcoming challenges this term 
and keeping positive and happy no matter what 

comes her way.  

Room 4  

Kerby for participating in group discussions . 
 

Sarah for being responsible and helping Mr OôConnor.  

Room 1  

Molly ŦƻǊ ǊŜŀƭƭȅ ǇŜǊǎŜǾŜǊƛƴƎ ƛƴ 
ȅƻǳǊ ƴŜǿ ƳŀǘƘǎ ƎǊƻǳǇ ŀƴŘ ƴƻǘ 

ƎƛǾƛƴƎ ǳǇΦ  

 

Joshelle ŦƻǊ ǘŜƭƭƛƴƎ ŀ ōŜǧŜǊ ǎǘƻǊȅ 
ƛƴ ǿǊƛǝƴƎ ǿƛǘƘ ƳƻǊŜ  ŘŜǘŀƛƭǎΦ  

 

Kate ŦƻǊ ƎǊŜŀǘ ǿƻǊƪ ƻƴ ƴŀǊǊŀǝǾŜ 
ǿǊƛǝƴƎ ŀƴŘ ǎƘŀǊƛƴƎ ȅƻǳǊ ƛŘŜŀǎ ǘƻ 

ƳƻǝǾŀǘŜ ƻǘƘŜǊǎΦ  

 

Hugo ŦƻǊ ŦƻŎǳǎǎƛƴƎ ǿŜƭƭ ƛƴ ƻǳǊ 
ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ ŀōƻǳǘ ŦǊŀŎǝƻƴǎ ŀƴŘ  
ƘŜƭǇƛƴƎ ƻǘƘŜǊǎ ƭŜŀǊƴ ǘƻƻΦ  

Room 12  

Lewis for amazing art skills with weaving and 
for being so willing to share his talent to  

support others.  
 

 

Sophia for being a responsible learner who 
always produces her best work in all  

curriculum areas.  

Room 9  

Eli for making huge improvements in his story writing. 
Keep up the great work Eli!  

 
Ryan for an amazing improvement in his story writing! 

You should feel very proud!  

Room 6  

Harrison for all his effort and determination he put 
into reading the novels for the  Literacy Quiz 

Competition.  
 

Danny for all his effort and determination he put 
into reading the novels for the  Literacy Quiz 

Competition . 
 

Maisie for going the extra step in tidying up Room 
6 and feeding the worm farm!  
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OLV School Athletics 
 

The OLV School Athletics will be held on Friday 19th October Middle-Seniors (Year 4-8) from 9:20 - 
2:30pm and the Juniors (Year 0-3) starting from 1:15pm. Postponement date is the Friday 26th October. 
 

This year, students will be completing in their Year Level. 
 

Students to wear the following to school: 

¶ Middle-Senior children need to wear their P.E. uniforms and school sunhat. 

¶ Junior children need to wear suitable mufti clothing in their house colours if possible. 
 
 

Middle-Seniors timetable see below: 

 
 
 

Athletics Day ñFriday 19th October  

Our lunchtime sausage sizzle will run as normal this Friday. We will be 
cooking extra sausages, if any parents/supporters and small children 
are coming to support our school athletics day, please come through 
the Creative space from 12.30pm and you can buy a "hotdog" for $2. 
Juice boxes $1.  
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Community Notices  
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** A special message to families in the wider Christchurch area ** 
WHAT NOW is looking for families to star in a cool new FAMILY GAME SHOW FOR 
2019!! 
Does your family love to create challenges, play guessing games and act out charades? 
THIS SHOW COULD BE FOR YOU!! 
It involves Quiz-Questions, Brain-teasers, Solving puzzles, lots of FUN and Scoring 
Grand Prizes!! 

Weôll be filming in Christchurch in early December and are currently scouting for teams of two adults and two children (aged 
8-12) to take part. 
COULD YOUR FAMILY TAKE IT OUT?!? Weôd love your application!! 
Please send us a group photo and tell us why you’d be GREAT for our quiz-show BY 31 OCTOBER!! 
email: ana.olykan@whitebaitmedia.com 
  

Freya from Rm 9 has lost her jersey 
it does have her name on it. 
 
If found please return to Room 9. 

mailto:ana.olykan@whitebaitmedia.com

